
8

REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-97-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 21 January 1997

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET TIERED RESPONSE UTILIZATION REVIEW COMMITTEE

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board appoint a representative to the Tiered Response
Utilization Review Committee.

BACKGROUND

Following the implementation of the Tiered Response and the Defibrillation program, fire services
in Ottawa-Carleton formed a Tiered Response Committee to identify issues of concern and to
draft a Tiered Response Agreement.  It was soon recognized that a multi-agency committee was
required to effectively deal with this program and the issues that arise.

Accordingly, the fire departments proposed an outline of the proposed “Tiered Response
Utilization Review Committee” for the Ottawa-Carleton region, developed in co-operation with
the Base Hospital Program.  The Committee’s first meeting was held on 14 November 1996, the
Minutes of which are attached for your reference.

DISCUSSION

The Committee will provide a forum to co-ordinate the day to day responses to routine and
singular emergency situations with the police, fire and ambulance services.  Its purpose is to plan,
define and resolve issues related to the Tiered Response Agreement of the RMOC, in order to
provide the public with the most immediate, well co-ordinated medical attention in the pre-
hospital setting.  It should be able to successfully deal with many issues of concern to the various
agencies including:

• Activation Criteria
• Firefighters accompanying ambulance crews to the hospital
• Replacement of supplies
• Dispatch procedure
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• Inter-agency review of complaints
• Changes to protocol
• Inter-agency training
• Crime scene protection
• OPP concerns with responses on highways 416/417
• Awareness and information sharing on new initiatives

The terms of reference are attached, as well as the proposed make-up of the committee from the
various emergency agencies.  The individual appointed by the Board will also represent the 9-1-1
Advisory Committee.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson

cc: Lyle Massender, Chair, 9-1-1 Advisory Committee














